
SLT Minutes 

9.7.2021 
 

The meeting commenced at 8:18am in the Media Center. 

 

Copies of the August meeting minutes were emailed, reviewed and approved.  

 

Old Business  

There is still no update from the district about afternoon tutorial buses however, the administrative 

team will look into logistics for students entering the building in the morning prior to 9am 

(OneCard scanning is the main issue). They will get word out to the staff by 9.10.2021. 

New Business  

SLT reviewed the dress code policy as it was written in 2019-20. The statement about excessive 

holes in jeans was removed while everything else remains the same. SLT recognizes that consistent 

enforcement is the obstacle. SLT requests that teachers post, review and enforce the SEHS Dress 

Code. The updated policy is in the Teacher Toolkit. 

 

Starting September 7, coverage will be assigned using an alphabetical batting order by planning 

period that will be emailed out no later than 8:40am each day unless there are last minute absences 

and/or a sub drops. 

 

The English department asked about clarification for extra credit opportunities that align to the 

Falcon Fundamentals. The examples provided were extra credit review games prior to a test or 

unit study guides/graphic organizers/foldables. All of which align to the standards of the course 

which align to the Falcon Fundamentals.  

 

To clarify student quarantine/isolation, Seagraves mentioned that Dabbs would be entering a 1D 

(code for students in quarantine/isolation) into attendance for the length of their 

quarantine/isolation so that teachers would know when students could return. Chovanec is 

emailing teachers to let them know about the onset of a student’s quarantine/isolation. 

 

Clubs can begin meeting following the same social distancing protocols we follow during class 

times. Service projects are allowed. Currently, the district has not approved field trips.  

 

Jamie Davis asked for feedback concerning NWEA MAP testing that must occur 3 times each 

year. SLT requested one day of testing within blocks (an adjusted bell schedule will be necessary) 

while 11
th

 and 12
th

 graders complete work on Canvas. Just like with Spring MAP testing, students 

will stay in their assigned block while a team of staff administer the test “remotely”. This will keep 

more staff having to be unnecessarily trained. SLT also asked that Jamie Davis select the 

administration dates being mindful of all other testing and school events. More information will be 

communicated as dates are selected and details are ironed out.  

 

Bigham shared an updated Refusal of Testing Mods documentation sheet. This is also in the 

Teacher Toolkit.  

 

https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/EfPSTtqXl9tNkF3-jkrMhgABI6xlGpKpXBs1Ysxi7w-3Ew?e=9obKbA
https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/EfPSTtqXl9tNkF3-jkrMhgABI6xlGpKpXBs1Ysxi7w-3Ew?e=9obKbA
https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/ESbo6han3a1LjJZA2gI1GkUBEjSRbY-Tt8R8NDGLLZMjug?e=W1we3y


Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

None 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:03am. 

 

The next meeting will be October 5 at 8:15am in the media center.  

 


